
Posen Consolidated School District # 9 

Budget Hearing 

June 8, 2020 

 

 

 

Vice President Andrew Stone called the Virtual Truth in Taxation/Budget Hearing for the 

School District for the 2020-2021 school year to order at 6:22 p.m. 

 

Board Members Present:  Kenneth Wozniak, Dennis Budnick, Danielle Kowalski, Jesse  

         Chappa, Anna Soik, Andrew Stone and Brian Konieczny 

             

Board Members Absent:    

 

Also Present: Michelle Wesner, Superintendent 

  Lucia Bruski, Recording Secretary 

 

Visitors:   Deb Reese, Financial Director 

  Peter Jakey, Presque Isle Advance Newspaper 

 

Deb Reese, Financial Director presented the budgets for General Fund, Food Service, and 

Sinking Fund. Once our student count is confirmed, and our budget saving measures are 

in place, the budget will be adjusted.  Having shown a need for a full levy, 18 mills 

authorized by voters will be levied and collected 

 

Moved by Anna Soik, supported by Brian Konieczny to adjourn the Virtual Truth in 

Taxation/Budget Hearing Meeting. 

 

Motion passed by the following Roll Call Vote: 

 

Ayes:  Brian Konieczny, Dennis Budnick, Anna Soik, Andrew Stone, Danielle Kowalski, 

Kenneth Wozniak and Jesse Chappa  Nays:  None  Time:  6:57 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Danielle Kowalski, Board Secretary 
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